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On March 27, the Board of Governors of the Salt 
River Valley Water Users’ Association approved 
a new schedule of water charges, which will be 
effective during the 2026 calendar year. You can 
view the rates and estimate your costs using the 
rate calculator at srp.net/waterpricing. You may 
also request a copy of the 2026 water charges 
from the SRP Corporate Secretary’s Office: 
 
By email: 
CorporateSecretary@srpnet.com 

By mail: 
SRP Corporate Secretary, Mail Station PAB215,  
P.O. Box 52025, Phoenix, AZ 85072 

If you have any comments regarding the 2026 
water charges, written comments will be 
accepted through April 25 by email or mail to 
the addresses listed above. On May 5, the Board 
will meet to consider any comments received 
and determine if changes are required. 

SRP Board meetings are held in person with the 
option to attend via Zoom teleconference. Additional 
information about SRP Board meetings can be 
found at srp.net/boardagenda. For instructions 
on how to participate in the meetings, contact the 
Corporate Secretary’s office at (602) 236-4398 
or by email at CorporateSecretary@srpnet.com. 

Water pricing

Preventing 
forest fires to 
protect our 
watersheds

Did you know? 
SRP’s history dates back to 1903, nearly a decade 
before Arizona became a state. Local ranchers and 
farmers pledged their own land to help build the 
Theodore Roosevelt Dam, which was crucial for 
controlling the Salt River’s waters and supporting 
the region’s growth. Today, SRP provides reliable, 
affordable and sustainable water and energy to over 
2 million people in central Arizona.

A watershed is an area of land where 
rainwater and melted snow drain to the same 
location. Three watersheds feed the Salt and 
Verde rivers, which flow into SRP-managed 
reservoirs. These lands, encompassing 8.3 
million acres of forest, are the primary source 
of water for residents in the Valley. To learn 
more, visit srp.net/watervideos. 

Reminder:  
2nd half billing

Customers who took advantage of our 
first half billing option will receive the 
second half of their bill either by mail or 
through their SRP My Account™ profile. 

Please watch for the upcoming bill in May, which is 
due on June 6. For online bank payments, use the 
payee address: SRP, P.O. BOX 2952, Phoenix, AZ 
85062-2952. For more payment options, visit srp.
net/waterpayments.

Source:  
watershedconnection.com

70%
SRP RESERVOIRS 
ARE AT

1,609,274 
ACRE-FEET IN 
STORAGE

CAPACITY

LAST YEAR:

85% 
CAPACITY

SALT RIVER SYSTEM:
Roosevelt Lake
Apache Lake
Canyon Lake
Saguaro Lake

VERDE RIVER SYSTEM:
Horseshoe Lake
Bartlett Lake

Stay up to date on 
reservoir levels daily at 
watershedconnection.com. 

AS OF MAR. 14, 2025

We are excited to introduce a new 
feature to SRP My Account: the 
Weekly Water Balance report. This 
report provides customers with the 
most up-to-date water balance, 
helping you determine if you need 
to purchase more water soon. By 
accessing this dynamic report, you 
can gain deeper insights into your 
water balance situation.  

Be sure to subscribe to 
the weekly water balance 
email. Our goal is to help 
ensure you have the most 
current information to 
manage your water usage 
effectively. Customer 
feedback has been invaluable in 
helping us develop this feature, and 
we appreciate your continued input.  

SRP My Account™ 

has new feature

Irrigation term: 
Watershed

Forest fires pose a 
significant threat to Arizona’s 
watersheds, impacting 
water quality and supply. 
Overgrown forests, resulting 
from past fire suppression 
policies, have increased 
the risk of catastrophic 
wildfires. To combat this, 
SRP is actively working on 
forest thinning projects to 
reduce excess vegetation 
and prevent megafires. 
Through partnerships with 
organizations across the 
state, including the Four 

Forest Restoration Initiative 
and the SRP Healthy Forest 
Initiative™, we are making 
strides in restoring forest 
health that protect our 
water sources and preserve 
Arizona’s natural beauty 
and economic vitality. Your 
support and contributions 
are vital in helping us 
continue this important 
work. Together, we can 
ensure a sustainable water 
future for our communities. 
Find more information 
at srp.net/watershed. 


